
 

Term 6 Newsletter no. 3    14.07.2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

So, the end of the school year is nearly here.  Despite the disruptions we have had a 

really wonderful time at nursery school with your children, so thank you for bringing 

them to us and being the lovely families that you all are.  

Important dates and times follow for the end of term arrangements and the 

start of next academic year. 

 

Parent Teacher Consultations for Leaving Children  

 Wednesday 14th – Thursday 22nd July 2021 

We will be giving out our Leaver’s Reports today 

and tomorrow in order for you to read them before 

discussing them in your parent teacher phone call.  

You will receive your date and time for this as you 

drop off your children this week.  Then your child’s 

key person will phone you at the appointed time. 

PLEASE SEE SECTION BELOW ON FEEDBACK. 

 

Children’s Leaver’s Party Wednesday 21st July 2021 and COVID 19 ACE Centre 

Regulations 

With a rising infection rate in Oxfordshire and to keep children, families and staff as 

safe as possible before the summer break, we will be keeping our COVID 19 

regulations and risk assessments in place until the end of term. This means that we 

would like you to continue sanitising your hands and putting on your facemask 

before coming on to the site.  We will arrange our leavers farewells so that you can 

watch as you arrive to collect your child on the last day of term. 

We shall be reviewing our risk assessments at the end of the summer holidays, 

before letting returning families what these will be going forward.  

Can we thank you all for your support in following our covid system of control 

throughout the whole year and working together to keep our community safe and 

healthy. 

 

Start of next term - Parent Teacher Consultations for continuing children. 

For parents of children who are continuing with us next year, term will start on Friday 

3rd September for returning children. You will have a parent teacher consultation at 

the start of next term, where we can get bang up to date with  your child’s latest 



 

experiences and achievements and we will ask for your 

feedback for settling in and your wishes for going forwards 

at that meeting. 

 

 

Feedback 

The very best way for us to 

capture some of the remarkable 

achievements and lessons 

learnt from this year of 

lockdowns and comebacks is for 

us to receive your comments 

and feedback. Parents of 

leaving children will have their 

child’s Leaver’s Report feedback 

form inside their report 

envelopes.  In addition, they will have a Parent Questionnaire handed out on 

Thursday and Friday this week.  These are very valuable to us as they finish the year 

with a sense of completion and reflection and they showcase your voice and part in 

your child’s nursery education.   

So please do fill both these feedback forms in and return them to us. 

 

Our last day of term is Thursday 22nd July. 

 

 

 

At nursery school this week 

Below is a quick snapshot of some of the things we have been doing at school these 

last two weeks.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Counting to four is fun when the targets 
are moving 

Look up! I can hear a helicopter! 
Exploring the environmental sights 
and sounds in the garden. 

Concentrating hard on rainbow towers 

   
 Exploring the tactile 
nature of mark-
making 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a happy summer holiday 

And see you in the Autumn 2021 

The Nursery School Team 

Cleaning up the mud kitchen 

Making books telling a helicopter story 
about a beauty palace and a rainbow 
princess 


